
 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

 

No.E-tender/Corri/ICMR-RMRC-PB/01                                         dated 22.02.2021 

****** 

With reference to E-tender No.2021_ICMR_613974_1, dated 03.02.2021 regarding 

procurement of High Pressure Liquid Chromatography (HPLC), in the BOQ 

document “Fast Protein Liquid Chromatography (FPLC)” is to be read as 

Evaporative light scattering detector (optional). This is issued with the approval of 

the competent authority. 

 

Administrative Officer 

For Director 

ICMR-RMRC, Port Blair 

 
 



 


